
GOVERNMENT OF NAGALAND 

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, KOHIMA COLLEGE 

KOHIMA: NAGALAND 

NO.KCK/NOTICE/2010/                  Dated: Kohima, the 29th April, 2023 

 

NOTICE 

 

 It is hereby notified to all concerned that classes shall be suspended on 

Tuesday (30/04/2024) on account of the Farewell Programme for Smti. 

Megovono Üsou, Associate Professor & HoD, Department of English, who is 

retiring on successful completion of 35 years of service.  

 However, the office shall function normally. 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                  (DR. VITSOSIE VUPRU) 

                                                                                                 Principal  

                                                                               Kohima College, Kohima 
 


